
 

 
15th June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

For this year’s end of term Year 6 treat, we have arranged for the children to go bowling at the Spectrum  
Leisure Centre, on Monday 16th July 2018. The bowling will start at 5.00pm, and we would be grateful if                   
you could arrive at the bowling recep�on approximately fi�een minutes before the start of the booking.                
Please note that the school is not providing transport either to or from this event. 

 
The evening package includes 1 game of ten pin bowling, followed by a meal and a drink. At this stage we                     
are unable to confirm the final cost of the package as we are wai�ng for further informa�on from the                   
Catering Manager. However, we do need to book and pay for the bowling in advance which will cost £5.00                   
per child to secure the booking. 
 
The children will need to be collected at 6.30pm promptly, from the Spectrum Leisure Centre, which is                 
located at the  Parkway, Guildford,  GU1 1UP . 
 
If your child would like to come, then please complete and return the slip below with your ini�al payment                   
of £5.00 by Friday 22nd June so we can confirm numbers. As soon as we have finalised the catering                   
arrangements and costs, I will let you know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mis� Watkin�   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 6 Bowling  
I give permission for my child___________________________________to visit the Spectrum Leisure 
Centre, Parkway, Guildford on Monday 16th July. 
 
I enclose my ini�al payment of £5.00 to cover the cost of this ac�vity. (Cash/Cheque) 
 
 
Signed___________________________________________________________________________ 


